Mary Beth Fields <mfields@Iscog.org>
Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
10/29/2014 2:33:15 PM

Re: Blackville

Yes, we do have funding for the site this year and Lisa knows not to ask for a waiver. This is one of
the measures we are issuing to ensure we spend all of the money. Thanks for the great meeting
today. Mary Beth

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 29, 2014, at 2:30 PM, Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Mary Beth,

I meant to ask you while you were in Columbia. Do you plan to fund the Blackville site. They have asked for
some money to equip the site. There is no need to equip the site if it is not funded.

Thanks.

Tony Kester

Aging Director

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201

Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov
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